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ANNUAL EXHIBITION 2024-25 (LKG - V)

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are happy to announce that the Annual Exhibition 2024-25 is tentatively scheduled
for the 23 and 24™ of October 2024.

Students may participate in only one subject category and present only one item.
Group work, teamwork and collaboration is preferred.

The selection of students will be based on their interest and aptitude.

The cost of costume and model displays, if any, will be borne by the parents.
Guidelines regarding the exhibition will be shared shortly.

Interested students are requested to register their names with the class teacher
on or before 3™ October 2024.

Class teachers will announce various subject categories for the exhibition.
Students may contact their class teachers/subject teachers for any queries

regarding exhibition.

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation!

Warm regards, PN,
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